Hello. Is this ?

My name is I'm with Three Parks
Democrats, the neighborhood Democratic club. I'm calling with a
quick reminder about the 2020 Census.

Have you completed your census form?

IF NO: Itis really important to complete and return the form. If not
everybody is counted, the City and state could lose seats in
Congress. We could lose billions of dollars in federal funds for things
like hospitals, senior care, Medicaid, and education.

You can complete the form in a couple of minutes from the safety of
your home.
e Go to my2020census.gov (numerous languages available)

o Call (844) 330-2020

e |f you are currently away from the City, complete the form with
your NYC address. NYC revenue and representation depend
on an accurate NYC count.

The census asks for basic information about each person living at
your address. The census does NOT ask about citizenship status or
income. It does NOT request social security numbers. All information
is confidential and cannot be shared with any other entity.

So please take a moment to complete and return the form. Thank you
for your time.

IF YES: Great! Can you please also remind your family, friends, and
neighbors to do so too?
e Can you email them about the census and include the web
page and phone number?
e Can you post information about the census on your social
media pages and in the lobby of your building?

Thank you for your time, and for completing the census form. Our
future depends on it.



IF NO ANSWER: Leave a voicemail message as follows:

This is [your name} calling on behalf of Three Parks Democrats, the
neighborhood Democratic club. | am calling to remind you to fill out
and return your census form. You can do it online at
my2020census.gov. You can do it by phone at (844) 330-2020. If you
have returned your form, be sure to tell your friends and neighbors to
do it too. It is really important. Our future depends on it.

FOR MORE IINFORMATION about the census, visit the Three Parks
webpage at threeparksdems.org and click on Census.




